Development Clerk

“rom: Frank A. Magnera <FMagnera@canandaiguanewyork.gov>
sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 11:04 AM
To: 'Development Clerk’
Subject: Plan Review Comments

Good Morning,

| received the plans / notes for Applications — CPN-19-047 and CPN-19-045. | do not have any concerns or comments at
this time. Thank you!

Have a happy 4!
In Service

Frank Magnera

Fire Chief

City of Canandaigua Fire Department
335 South Main Street

Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585)337-2124 Office

(585)396-5052 Fire Station # 1
(502)316-2200 Cell
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